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Vision Vendor Transition for Molina Medicaid, CHIP and STAR+PLUS MMP Members 

Effective May 1, 2024, VSP will replace Envolve Vision as the vendor working with Molina to provide all 
routine vision services available to Molina STAR, STAR+PLUS, CHIP and STAR+PLUS MMP members. 
There are no changes to vision benefits covered under these plans.   

Beginning May 1, 2024, you and your members will be able to view the VSP vision providers available 
in your area on Molina’s Provider Online Directory. Prior to May 1, 2024, VSP’s provider network can 
be accessed directly by visiting https://www.vsp.com/medicaid. 

If you have questions about this transition, please reach out to your Provider Relations representative 
or email MHTXProviderServices@MolinaHealthcare.com. 

VSP will be available to answer questions about their services and provider network beginning on May 
1, 2024. You or your members can contact VSP via phone at 1-844-859-5870, Monday through Friday, 8 
a.m. – 8 p.m., central time. 
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